Future of the Victory Hall.

From: David Rastall (rastall486@tiscali.co.uk)

To: ali.tierney1@btinternet.com

Date: Thursday, 7 February 2019 12:23 GMT

Dear Ali. Ref the letter re "The future of the Victory Hall', As far as the Short Mat Bowls are concerned our urgent need is for the floor to be replaced with a level floor as in its present state it is hardly suitable for bowls.

My personal opinion is that, due to its age, any money spent on it would only be short term and a new hall on the present site would be the ideal solution, but I am unsure where the necessary funds for this would come from.

Best Wishes, David Rastall.